CEC-UGC UPSC/MPSC Online Entrance Exam re-scheduled on
05" December, 2020

All applicants for UGC UPSC/MPSC batches 2020-21 are hereby
informed that the online entrance test, tentatively scheduled earlier on 244
November, 2020 is re-scheduled / will be held on 05% December, 2020
between 10.00 am and 01.00pm.

The details of the online exam centers and seating arrangements,
ect. will be announced on 23" November, 2020. Hall tickets will be

generated online from 23" November, 2020 onwards.
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